
 
 
 

Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Education 

REGION III 
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN 

 

 

April 16, 2020 
DIVISION MEMORANDUM       
No. 110,                  s. 2020 
 

SURVEY ON TEACHER READINESS TO DIGITAL LEARNING 
 

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent  
 Chiefs of Division, CID and SGOD 
 Education Program Supervisors  
 Public Schools District Supervisors 
 Public Elementary, Junior and Senior High School Principals 
 All Others Concerned  
 

1. The Department of Education (DepEd) Central Office Planning Service is 
conducting a Survey on Teacher Readiness to Digital Learning. 
 

2. Results of the survey will be used for planning for SY 2020-2021, particularly in 
determining the teacher readiness to digital learning in terms of availability of 
computing devices, Internet connection and training on Distance Education. 
 

3. The survey shall include data on readiness to digital learning of all public school 
teachers in each school and district. 

 
4. Template of the survey is available through the Public Schools District Supervisors 

(PSDS). School Principals, with the help of the District and School ICT Coordinators, 
shall accomplish the template and submit to their respective PSDSs. 

 
5. The PSDSs are directed to submit the softcopy of the survey all public elementary, 

junior and senior high schools in their district with consolidated data to Josefina 
Tranate Naguit (FB messenger), Planning Officer III, on or before April 21, 2020. 

 
6. In addition, the School Heads are instructed to accomplish the 

survey entitled SDO Bataan Data on Teacher Readiness to Digital 
Learning and School Head Profile on Telecommuting which can 
be accessed thru this link or QR Code: 
https://bit.ly/TRtoDLSurvey  

 
7. Immediate dissemination and compliance of this Memorandum is enjoined.  

 
 

ROMEO ALIP, PhD, CESO V 
Schools Division Superintendent 
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